
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for the 6th annual Lights 4 Lives! 

Lights 4 Lives (L4L), sponsored by the Stratham Volunteer Fire Department Association (SVFDA), is an 
annual fundraiser that supports a local charity or family in need in Stratham. It is a community event 
that raises money and awareness through a holiday home decorating contest and an Open House raffle 
event. This year we are sponsoring Team Sweeney and their 10 year-old son Liam, who was diagnosed 
before he was born with Cystic Fibrosis, a progressive disease that substantially impairs normal 
respiratory and digestive functions.  Learn more about how you can participate at 
www.strathamlights4lives.org!  

Lights 4 Lives Open House is Sunday, December 15, 2019 from 11am to 2pm at the Stratham Fire 
Station. All are welcome! 

http://www.strathamlights4lives.org/

